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21 June 2016
Dear applicant,

Thank you for your enquiry about our recent vacancies  . The following information is enclosed:

· details of current vacancies in Victim Support

· general information about Victim Support
· job description and person specification

· application form and monitoring form

· guidance notes for applicants

· equal opportunities and diversity statement.
Please ensure that you have all the items listed above. If not, please contact nick.cooke@victimsupport.org.uk. If you would like more information about Victim Support, please visit our website at www.victimsupport.org.uk.
Please ensure that you refer to the guidance notes when completing the application form.

The closing date for applications is 12 noon on Monday 4th July 2016. Interviews are scheduled to take place on Monday 11th July 2016.   Due to the high volume of applications we receive, we will only contact people who have been short-listed for interview. If you have not heard from us within three weeks of the closing date, I regret that you will have been unsuccessful in your application on this occasion.  
Thank you for your interest in Victim Support. I look forward to receiving your completed application form which should be returned Please make sure that the application form is fully completed and return it either by email to nick.cooke@victimsupport.org.uk  or to the address detailed on the application form.

Yours sincerely

Claire Asbury
HR Administration Manager 
